
An evaluation in 2020 is available as an attachment. Currently, on an annual basis, data will be 
collected approximately 6 months following May graduation in December of the same year. Initial 
data from December 2024 includes 13 graduates of which 7 responded (a 54% response rate). Of 
the 7 responders, six reported a new job that represented advancement or a promotion at their 
current position (86%).  

 

 

 


